
  

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have one week left until the end of this 

academic year. Despite many challenges that our 

HT community have faced during this school year, 

there have been many successes and we are 

proud of each and every one of our HT students.  

The Year 10 & 12 students who have been 

attending school site have been exemplary and a 

pleasure to teach. The engagement with the use 

of Microsoft Teams has also increased and we 

have received thousands of amazing projects 

from our KS3 students. 

Students in Year 7,8 & 9 will be set a variety of 

different challenges next week which we hope 

they will engage with and enjoy. 

We look forward to seeing each and every one of 

our students in September.  

Enjoy the summer break.  

The HT Staff Team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Friday 10th July 

 

Year 7  
Cameron West 
Cameron has been nominated by the RS Department for 
his project. A presentation detailing great research on 
“Rabari Tribe” which was full of history and facts. Well 
done Cameron! 
Ben Sharples 
Ben has been nominated by the Science Faculty. 
Ben has completed 3 excellent science projects this half- 
term and they all show incredible hard work and effort. 
Ben's radio transmission for the Alien's project was an 
outstanding piece of work which showed creativity and an 
excellent use of his descriptive writing skills. Great work 
Ben! 
Year 8 
Kaitlyn White 
Kaitlyn has been nominated by the History Department for 
her work on “Kings & Queens”. This project was excellent 
and it was evident that lots of time and effort had gone into 
completing this. Well done!  
Raphael Francis 
Raphael has been nominated by the Art Department for his 
time and effort spent on his Art project. He has clearly 
demonstrated flair and imagination and the finished 
product is great. Well done Raphael! 
Alfie Marchant 
Alfie has been nominated for his dedication and 
commitment to his studies. He is always extremely polite 
when working in school and extremely respectful. Keep it 
up Alfie! 
Year 9 
Ellie Newman 
Ellie has been nominated by the RS Department for her 
great Japanese culture project. The project was extremely 
well presented and included a wide range of research. Well 
done Ellie! 
Mackenzie Paulding 
Mackenzie has been nominated by the RS Department for 
her eye-catching identity symbol.  This work included lots 
of detail and a very powerful description. Keep up the good 
work. 
Grace Heywood 
Grace has been nominated by the RS Department for her 
great identity symbol.  It was an original and insightful idea. 
Well done Grace.  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Book Nominations  

*AMBITION*PRIDE*SUCCESS* 

Principal’s Book Nominations 

Year 10 
Patricia Baican-Vist 
Patricia has been nominated by the Art and 
Photography Department for her excellent 
commitment to the subject. Well done! 
Lily Garcia 
Lily has been nominated by the RS Department 
for her continuous dedication to the subject. She 
always meets her deadlines and attends lessons 
online. Great work Lily! 
Alyesha Diedrick 
Alyesha has been nominated by the RS 
Department for her passion and dedication to the 
subject. Her work has been excellent and she 
always attends the online lessons. Well done! 
Samuel Featherstone 
Samuel has been nominated for dedication to all 
his studies. He is extremely focused and 
proactive. Keep up the excellent work! 
Matthew Moore 
Mathew has been nominated for his excellent 
commitment to his studies and his 100% 
attendance. Well done Matthew!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alexa Forster Billy King  

Dollie Ayres 

Anna Martin 

Courtney Riches 

Charlie Watkins 

Zak Lyness 

Stefania Urziceanu 

Harrison Cooper 

*AMBITION*PRIDE*SUCCESS* 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 Top Achievers …  
The following students have 

received the most achievement 

points over the last two weeks: 

Year 7 
Natasha Thompson 
Gabriella Ragbir 
Lily Heywood 
Kilyan Ekpitini 
Jessica Albury 
 
Year 8 
Kaitlyn White 
Megan Cantwell 
Sam Fleming 
Madalina Zavadovschi 
Henry Atkinson 
 
Year 9 
Eleanor How 
Dylan Aziz 
Ellie Newman 
Toby Sharples 
Callum Hutchinson 
 
Year 10 
Reece Shaw 
Idil Altundal 
Zofeyah Sintim 
Jamie Ward 
Patricia Baican-Vist  
 

HT Kindness Challenge Winners 
Gabriella Ragbir – congratulations on winning the Kindness 

Challenge Award for Year 7 

Kaitlyn White – congratulations on winning the Kindness 

Challenge Award for Year 8 

Ellie Newman – congratulations on jointly winning the Kindness 

Challenge Award for Year 9  

Callum Hutchinson – congratulations on jointly winning the 

Kindness Challenge Award for Year 9 

Patricia Baican-Vist – congratulations on winning the Kindness 

Challenge Award for Year 10. 

 

We have one week left of the academic year and we have lots of 

exciting challenges! This also includes our Virtual Sports Day 

where we would encourage everyone to take part including your 

pets! Please upload evidence of completed challenges to Class 

Charts and you will be awarded a “HT Challenge” achievement 

point. All of the points will contribute to your House total and we 

will be announcing our House Competition winners at the end of 

the week!  

Good Luck!  One last thing … 
Thank you to all of our HT families who have 

shown us tremendous support during this time. 

We cannot wait to see all of our students again 

in September.  

Keep safe and rest up during the summer break. 

Be ready and prepared to learn when we see 

you in the new academic year. 

The HT Staff Team  


